
 

 

 
Dear Member, 
 

CLUB ACTIONS 
CORVID-19 

23 MARCH 2020 
 
Following the Federal Government's directive that all licensed premises be closed, the Ferny Grove 
Bowls, Sports and Community Club Inc is now closed until further notice.  We will keep you updated 
as to when we will re-open. 
 
This includes all club activities, such as: 

• All bowls games and roll-ups; 

• All bar sales; 

• All bistro sales, including take-aways 
 
Greens maintenance will continue as this will not involve group activity. 
 
The AGM has been deferred until 12 July tentatively.  You will receive further notice in due course. 
 
We truly regret losing our wonderful staff who are now without their jobs. This is a very difficult time 
for them, and we thank them for their hard work and dedication before and during these 
unprecedented times. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Management, please stay safe and follow all hygiene and social 
distancing protocols to ensure we can welcome you back to the Club after this crisis. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
Gerry Lindsay, 
Chairman  
 
 


